
Are you caring for 
someone else’s child? 

You must notify the council.
01344 352005
MASH@bracknell-forest.gov.uk

That’s OK. But you MUST get in touch if:
you are not a close relative
it’s been for over 28 days

 
Why? It could be private fostering and we need to make 
sure everyone is safe and has the right support.
 


